» National Fire Protection Association

NFPA® 1 Batterymarch Park, Quincy, MA 02169-7471
Phone: 617-770-3000 « Fax: 617-770-0700 « www.n{pa.org

James M. Shannon
President and Chief Executive Officer

June 5, 2012

Fire Chief Gerald L. Burnett

Brazos County Precinct #3 Fire Department
P.O. Box 5453

Bryan, TX 77805-5453

Dear Chief Burnett:

On behalf of the National Fire Protection Association, I would like to take this opportunity to
express my heartfelt condolences on the recent loss of William R. Danes.

The invaluable contributions and sacrifices made by the men and women of the fire service are

vital to the public's safety, and we are always saddened to hear of a firefighter's death.
Firefighter Danes will surely be missed.

While a letter may express only limited comfort, we extend our deepest sympathies to your
department and to the family of Firefighter Danes in their time of sorrow.

Sincerely,
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Jame/;s M. Shannon
President
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